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Minuies
Selectboard

Non Public Session (1}
Tuesday, February 16, 2016

Selectboard members John Carr and Brendan Denehy were present along with Town Administrator Tad
Putney. Sue was home sick but participated on speaker phone.

Panoramic Development (VanSchoick)
Tad said he and building inspector Romeo Dubreuil met Attorney Drescher al court last week. The

hearing was scheduled for 1:30 pm. Lindsay VanSchoick did not show up but left a voice message at
the court between 1:25 and 1:35 pm that he was all over the road and couldn’t attend the hearing due to
snow. The judge was not happy. Attorney Drescher provided the court with an order asking that the
Town be allowed to clean up the property. Tad said Attorney Drescher feels the judge will come back in
a week to ten days and sign an order allowing the town to clean up the property and go to district court

to put a lien on the property.

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.
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